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STEM-orientation for high schools
A project led by Faculty of Mathematics and Sciences (JYU) 

This project started on fall 2023 with 
eight high schools from northern 
Central Finland. The purpose is to 
increase interest to study STEM 
subjects and to support students in 
their studies. Students from different 
schools form peer support network 
that meets regularly online. The 
project also makes the University 
visible for high school students in a 
new and easily accessible way. 
Through multidisciplinary activities, 
the connection of the STEM subjects 
not only to each other, but also to 
other sciences such as skills and art 
subjects and humanities becomes 
clearer. 

Peer support network has one in person STEM camp per year
and after that meets regularly online with variable Science 
topics
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